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REGISTRATION AND/OR RENEWAL OF REGISTRATION FOR 
SUPPLIERS/CONTRACTORS/CONSULTANTS WITH  

THE UNIVERSITY OF IBADAN, IBADAN 
 
The Public Procurement Committee (PPC) has decided that henceforth, all 
Suppliers/Contractors/Consultant with the University of Ibadan, Ibadan 
must be registered with the University before they are considered for jobs. 
 
In the same vein, all Suppliers/Contractors/Consultants who are already 
registered with the University are expected to renew and/or update their 
registration. 
 
All Suppliers/Contractors/Consultants are hereby advised to comply with 
this directive. Defaulters will no longer be considered for patronage by the 
University. 
 
Relevant University organs and/or officers, particularly the Bursary and the 
Internal Audit should please take note for necessary implementation. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
O.I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar  
 
 
 


